Publicity report
The 2023/24 season has seen some updates regarding the Facebook page. Namely separating and re-naming the Essex Met Netball League group to the ‘Essex Met Netball League Discussion Page’ to support getting the right information from the right place. 
We have been uploading more onto the social media pages and not just the website to ensure all information is communicated across multiple channels and support ease of access of all information. 
